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UPCOMING EVENTS  
Sunday, September 9 Burnley Half-Marathon 
Saturday, September 22 Tan Relays 
Saturday, October 6 TRIVIA NIGHT! 
Saturday October 20              Summer Track and Field season commences: Round 1 Shield 
Competition 

BOOK NOW! TRIVIA NIGHT! OCTOBER 6! 
Book now for the annual Box Hill Athletic Club Trivia Night. Loads of fun and prizes. Book a 
table of 6-10 people, or book on your own and we will organize a team for you. 
WHERE: Ashburton Primary School 
WHEN: Saturday, October 6 from 7pm. 
COST: $15 
ENQUIRIES: Leana Tilley leana@bambooblinds.com.au or Chris O’Connor 
coconnor@swin.edu.au  

BURNLEY HALF-MARATHON ON THIS SUNDAY 
The penultimate event of the 2007 winter season is the Burnley Half-Marathon on this Sunday, 
September 9 starting at 8:00am. This is a crucial event in deciding the final team standing for 
the winter teams premiership. If you wish to run but have not already entered this event (or do 
not have a season’s entry) please let us know as soon as possible so that your entry can be 
organized. 

CHRIS HAMER IS THE NATIONAL CHAMPION! 
Congratulations to Chris Hamer who won the under 20 national cross country championship in 
Perth last Saturday.  
Matt Coloe also ran well to finished 4th in the same event. More results next week as they 
become available. 

TAN RELAYS September 22 
The last event for the 2007 winter series will be the tan relays. This should be the biggest event 
for the winter and we aim to field as many teams as possible. Every registered athlete (in all 
age groups) is invited to take part in this event that involves running just one lap of the tan 
(3.8km). If you are not registered for this season, do so now so that you can compete at the tan 
on September 22. Those who are unable to run are invited to come into the tan on this day and 
support our teams and help us celebrate our winter season successes. 

REGISTER NOW FOR THE UPCOMING SEASON! 
Just a reminder to all those athletes who have not yet registered for the 2007/2008 season that 
the summer track and field season starts next month. It can sometimes take a couple of weeks 
for the club and Athletic Victoria to process your registration form and send out your numbers, 
so register now so that you will be able to compete from round 1.  

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB DVD FOR SALE 
The Box Hill Athletic Club DVD, as featured at the Club’s 75th anniversary dinner, can be 
purchased for just $15. Stocks are limited, so get in quick. This DVD features film and pictures 
from about 1970 through to the present of Box Hill athletes competing at interclub, national 
and international competition and would be enjoyable viewing for all members, past and 
present. 
 



QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a member of the club 
winter competition committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au  

 


